
A N N O U N C E M E N T 

On October 19, 2018, the Ministry of Diaspora of the Republic of Armenia, the National 

Academy of Sciences of the Republic of Armenia and the Mekhitarist Congregation are 

organizing a conference dedicated to the 175th anniversary of the “Bazmavep” Journal of 

Armenian Studies in Yerevan. 

Being the longest publishing Armenian-language magazine that has presented and raised the 

most important and pressing issues in public life and published thousands of valuable materials 

related to natural sciences, economics, historiography, philology, theology, linguistics, 

bibliography,  the arts, education and the history of the Armenian Church, today, “Bazmavep” 

still remains one of the most prominent Armenian periodicals and continues to present rich and 

valuable materials devoted to  Armenian Studies. 

The conference dedicated to the Journal’s anniversary will also serve as a a unique expression of 

appreciation. The conference will feature speeches devoted to various areas of Armenian 

Studies, as well as debates and discussions. 

State officials, high-ranking clergymen, as well as well-known intellectuals from Armenia and 

abroad will honor the conference with their participation. 

The conference will be held at the National Academy of Sciences of the Republic of Armenia 

(24 Baghramyan Ave.) on October 19, 2018, starting at 10 a.m. 

For further information, you may call or send an e-mail to the Ministry of Diaspora of the 

Republic of Armenia or the National Academy of Sciences of the Republic of Armenia. Below 

you will find the phone numbers and e-mail addresses of the Ministry of Diaspora and the 

National Academy of Sciences. 

 

RA Ministry of Diaspora  
Tel.: 010 585 601 (701), 060 500 710 
E-mail: panarmeniaorg@gmail.com, 

hmekv@mindiaspora.am 

 

RA National Academy of Sciences 

Tel.: 010 581 853 
E-mail: viktor-katvalyan@mail.ru   

 


